


 

Even though the Election Code was thoroughly updated this year it was still not added in. 

With every opportunity and ability for the rule to be added in, it was not. Leaving it to be an 

orally stated rule. They all agreed and stated that the Election Committee and Candidates 

must follow the Election Code. First violation that occurred was the Election results. They 

were posted three days after it was agreed up in the Calendar section of the Election Code. If 

they look at the language in the Election Code for posting results it states that results must be 

posted four days after the last day of voting; yet, it was posted five days later. In the Calendar 

section of the Election Code which carries a three-day violation or in the simple languages in 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Election Code. They cannot modify and state items if they are not in the rules. If the rules are 

not written anywhere, they as candidates and the Election Committee must follow the rules 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mahdi at the mandatory candidates meeting and Mahdi’s direct experience with elections. 

The 50% +1 has been reasonable and a transparent operating standard. It shall remain in 

place for this election cycle for consistency and fairness to all candidates and previous 

elections. Should the complainant want to appeal the committee decision of keeping the 

50% +1 vote they will have to email the Associated Vice President, Martin Castillo no 

later than two academic days from today’s hearing. Martin will directly work with the 

Board of Directors for review. He thanks everyone for their participation. 

 

VII. ADJOURNMENT at 12:41 PM 

 

Minutes Reviewed By: 

Committee Chair 

Name: Antonio Orejel 
 
 
 
 

Minutes Approved On: 

Date: 
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